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Unauthorized use of Official Letter Head by students  

The Office of the Registrar would like to emphasise to students on the use of official 

branding and templates in information dissemination and communication relating to 

student groups, associations events or stakeholders. Student(s) may be held 

accountable for any unauthorized use of the letterhead. The Official letterhead is only 

used for formal communication and emphasizes formality and credibility to the 

information held within ONLY by the Office of the Registrar.  Should you need the 

support of the office of the registrar in any way, you are encouraged to reach out to us 

by email or visit our office for advice. In all we do, we are committed to be of service 

towards your integral human development.   

We hope this clarifies any uncertainties you may have and wish you a successful 

semester one of studies.  

 

Thank you 

  


